
 

YEAR 4&5 FRIDAY 17TH APRIL 2020 

How are you all, today?  I hope you have been helping out around the house as well as 

trying some new activities.  It would be really lovely if you could offer to wash some 

dishes or TIDY YOUR BEDROOM!!  Try it!  You might find some long-lost toys or 

books that you can amuse yourself with over the weekend.  You can also make a clear 

space to use as a desk, get a chair and organize the space to have your work packs, 

orange maths books, pens, pencils, scissors, glue and a ruler (or other straight edge) 

so that you are ready for our online learning.  Are you looking forward to Monday?  I 

look forward to “MEETing” you online next week! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Oh!  One more thing!  I have managed to “go hiking” across the beautiful lands below 

the Austrian Mountains.  The only thing left for me to do it to “explore the mountain 

forests” and I will be finished.  I will let you know on Monday if I have been able to 

complete that journey! 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy your day, everyone!  Miss Carrie       

 

 



 

 

Here are some ideas to keep you busy. Pick and choose, as you wish: 

Try some 

ORIGAMI– all you need 

is some paper and patience!  

Link in Active Learn 

 

 

Follow one of Joe 

Wicks’ P.E 

routines! (Find the link 

in Active Learn) 

 

DO YOU WANT TO 

TYPE AS QUICKLY AS 

ME… WITHOUT 

LOOKING AT THE 

KEYS?  Learn through 

Dance Mat Typing (link in 

Active Learn) 

 

 

 

Go on 

Active Learn! 

 

 

Read a book! 

 

Challenge yourself!  

Try to complete 

another 3 levels on 

Code For Life – 

Rapid Router!! 

 

 

Make the most of your time together as a family and try your best to make happy 

memories and try new things!  The main point of these activities are for you to have fun 

and relax over the holidays. 

Active Learn website:  https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?e=-1&c=0 

 

 

 

https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?e=-1&c=0


 

 

 
 

Rainbow Poster Competition! 
 

Can you paint/draw/create a rainbow? Add a positive message too – Stay Safe!  Stay 
Indoors!  Keep Smiling! 

 
We would like  to see these displayed in your windows or gardens for others to see 

and raise some smiles! 
 

The best in each class will win a book voucher for the next book fair! 
 

All you need to do to enter the competition is take a photo of your finished rainbow and 
send an email to info@calpeschool.com  Please write RAINBOW POSTER and your 

name and class in the subject. 

 
Closing date Friday 17th April!  Winners will be announced on Monday 20th! 

 
HAVE FUN!  GOOD LUCK, EVERYONE! 
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